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REMINDER PAGE 

 

CALENDAR – 2018 
 

Term 4  
 

Week 5 
Wednesday 14th Nov…         Parent Kindy 2019 Orientation       
                                Evening - 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Wednesday 14th Nov…          P&C Meeting – 7.30pm 

Thursday 15th Nov…             2/1T Assembly – 2pm 

Friday 16th Nov…                  Kindy 2019 Transition # 1 
                                              9:15am – 11:00am 

 
Week 6 
Friday 23rd Nov…                  Kindy 2019 Transition # 2 
                                              9:15am – 11:00am 

 
Week 7 
Thursday 29th Nov…             2/1B Assembly – 2pm 

Friday 30th Nov…                  Kindy 2019 Transition # 3 
                                              9:15am – 11:00am 

 
 
 

Term 4 continued 
 
 

 

Week 8 
Monday 3rd  Dec …               Christmas Food Collection - Mufti   
Tuesday 4th Dec …               Helpers Morning Tea  –                                
                                11am  - 11:30am 
 

Week 9 
Wednesday 12th Dec…         Movie Day K-6 – Glenbrook Cinema 

Thursday 13th Dec…             Principal Assembly 
Thursday 13th Dec…             Xmas in Springwood Night –  

                                                        6-7pm  
Friday 14th Dec…                  Year 6 Farewell 
 

Week 10 
Wednesday 19th Dec…         Year 6 Assembly – 2pm 

Wednesday 19th Dec…         Last day for students 
 

 

 
 

PAYMENTS 
* CASH PAYMENTS COLLECTED ON WEDNESDAYS & THURSDAYS * 

* BEFORE 10AM ONLY * 
ALTERNATIVELY PAYMENTS CAN BE MADE VIA EFTPOS AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE OR ONLINE 24HRS A 

DAY 7 DAYS A WEEK VIA THE ONLINE PARENT PAYMENT ‘POP’ FOUND ON THE HOMEPAGE OF THE 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  We are unable to receive monies after the stated final payment dates, as 
listed below. 

 

If there are any difficult circumstances in regard to any payments by the due date, for excursions / incursions 
please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 EXCURSION / INCURSION AMOUNT FINAL DUE DATE  
     
 Movie Day (Whole School) $11.00 Wednesday 5

th
 December  
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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We have so many wonderful opportunities for the community to be engaged in the learning at Warrimoo. Our 2019 
Kindergarten evening night will be on Wednesday 6:00-7:00pm followed by our P&C meeting. The Kinder transition 
program will start this Friday and run for the next two Fridays. We are very excited to welcome our new families into 
the school as well as allowing our Year 5 students to finally meet their buddies. 
Warrimoo Public School students have been enjoying their learning activities in class as well as enjoying our beautiful 
playground. Look at how well our students can collaborate and work together! 
 

 

 

 

 

Australian Resilience Award for our Get Ready Weekend school program 
 
I am so proud to inform you that Warrimoo Public School and Warrimoo Rural Fire Service received a highly 
commended in the Resilient Australia National School Award for our Getting Bushfire Ready at Warrimoo Public 
School. Tina Cuzner (Relieving Principal) and Pete Randall (Warrimoo RFS Engagement Officer) have both worked so 
hard to: 

 Equip WPS students with bush fire safety knowledge, skills and values to help them respond appropriately in 

an emergency, 

 Promote WPS as a safe place for kids in a bush fire event, having a robust emergency plan. 

 And developing an understanding of what resilience attributes look like for WPS. 

      

 
 

 
 
 



                                                                                                                                               
PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION 

On Thursday November 8th, I had the pleasure of attending the Blue Mountains Public Speaking and Oral Reading 

Competition at Winmalee Public School. Stage 3 sent two students who were selected, after presenting speeches to 

their peers, to represent our school. These students were Olivia M from Year 5 and Ari V from Year 6. Olivia’s topic 

was “Miracles do Happen” and Ari’s was “Sustainable Cars of the Future”. The standard was very high and these 

students were a credit to our school and themselves. The adjudicators were retired High School English teachers 

who commented on the very high standard presented by all competitors. They should be very proud of their efforts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Stage 2 representatives for Oral Reading, Leonard D from Year 3 and Saskia C from Year 4, were unfortunately 

not able to attend due to the Stage 2 camp clashing with the dates. However we will have the pleasure of hearing 

their readings at the 2/1T assembly this Thursday, 15th November. 

Mrs Mac 

SPRINGWOOD RSL REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last Sunday, 11th November, I had the honour of accompanying our School Captains for the Remembrance Day 
Service celebrating the Centenary of the Armistice of WW1. Charlotte, Joshua, and Quinn wore their uniform with 
pride and treated the occasion with the respect it deserved. They were great ambassadors for our school. Terri-Ann 
from Year 5 also attended the Service with her father and his tanks from that era. 
Mrs Mac 
 
 



100 years of Warrimoo Celebration 
 
Over the last two weekends the Warrimoo Public School has been celebrating the 100 years of Warrimoo. I would 
like to thank all the members of the Warrimoo Citizens Association for all their dedication, amazing research skills 
and all the hard work that went into such a wonderful event. It was great to see all the families and community 
members coming in and viewing the wonderful boards full of interesting information and illuminating maps and 
pictures that were displayed in the hall. The Bush Dance that followed was enjoyed by all and many families 
commented that they could not wait for the next one. Thank you to the P&C for all the hard work in organising this 
event, cooking the food that fed over 200 people and their enthusiasm and energy. 

 
             
 
      
 
           
   

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emma Harris 
Relieving Principal  
At Warrimoo we value the attitudes of Commitment, Achievement, Responsibility and Engagement. 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver 
 
 

K–6 End of Year – MOVIE DAY – 2018 
 

 

Our end of year event for all students this year is a Movie Day at Glenbrook Theatre on Wednesday 
12th December 2018. 
 

The cost will be $11.00 per student for the bus and movie. (Please note that the total cost is 
reduced this year due to the bus fare being quoted cheaper than previous years in conjunction 
with a school subsidy resulting from residual community funding). 
 
All students are to wear full school uniform as we are leaving the school.  
 
 All monies and permission notes are to be returned to the class teacher by Wednesday 5th 
December 2018. 
  

This will be an enjoyable end of year experience for all children and as a staff we anticipate that all 
children will participate. If any financial assistance is required please contact the school. 
 

The scheduled movie is “Ralph Breaks the Internet” which is yet to be classified. 
 
 
 
 

Emma Harris 
Relieving Principal 
13/11/2018 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Attention:  Class Teacher 
 

K–6 End of Year – MOVIE DAY – 2018 

 
 
 

I would like my child ____________________________________________ of class ____________ to attend the 
Movie Day at Glenbrook Cinema Wednesday 12th December 2018, at the total cost of $11.00 per 
child which is enclosed and due by Wednesday 5th December 2018. 
 
 
 
 

Parent / Caregiver’s Name ______________________________________ Signature ________________________ 
 

Date _______________________ 
 
 
 
Online Payment Date: _________________________  Receipt Number: _________________________ 

WARRIMOO PUBLIC SCHOOL 
FLORABELLA STREET, WARRIMOO   NSW   2774 

Ph: 4753 6182       Fax: 4753 6898     Email: warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Relieving Principal: Mrs E Harris 
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Share the Spirit of Christmas 
Warrimoo Public School S.R.C. 

Monday, 3
rd 

December 2018 
CHRISTMAS FOOD COLLECTION 

Students can support this Christmas Community Food Appeal by 

bringing along donations of food and they may wear comfortable mufti 

with closed footwear on Monday, 3
rd

 December 2018. 
 

This is a joint project of 

Springwood, Winmalee & Lower Mountains Neighbourhood Centres  

& Lower Mountains Family Support Service. 

Please ensure all food is within the use by date. 

 
GOLD AWARDS SEMESTER 2 2018 

 
The end of year is fasty approaching and we need to think about our Gold Award Assembly. This 
will be held on Thursday 13th December. If your child has three silver awards then they are eligible 
for a gold award. These can be bought to me anytime. For the wonderful ladies in the office to 
have time to organise letters to notify the families of recipients, the awards and programs, we need 
to have the silver awards by Friday 30th November. This is the day after 2/1B’s assembly, the last 
one for the year. Unfortunately any awards cannot be accepted after this date. They will need to 
be held over to 2019. 

 
Mrs Mac 

 

Suggested Shopping List For Christmas Appeal  

1 litre Juice Corn- Tinned Pickled Onions 

Apricots – Tinned Cream – UHT Pineapple - Tinned 

Asparagus - Tinned Custard – UHT Plum Pudding 

Beetroot - Tinned Fruit Mince/Tarts Potatoes – Tinned 

Biscuit -Crackers Fruit Salad - Tinned Rice 

Biscuits – Shortbread/Sweet Gravy Salmon – Tinned 

Cake Mixes Ham – Tinned Seasoned Stuffing 

Carrots -Tinned Jelly – Packets Soft Drink 

Chip - Corn Lollies Sparkling Apple Juice 

Chips -Potato Milk – UHT Tea Bags – Small Packets 

Coffee- 50g Jars Pasta Vegetables – Tinned 

Cordial Peaches – Tinned Toiletries 
 Peas – Tinned 

 

 

 



 

 



  STAY INFORMED  

  Twitte.com/WarrimooPandC 

Facebook.com/WarrimooPandC   

Email: warrimoopandc@gmail.com    

 

P&C News  
 

 

 

 

 
MONTHLY P&C MEETING 

 

Our next meeting will be at 7:30pm Wednesday 14th November 2018 in the staff room. 
P&C meetings are a great opportunity to meet people, hear what’s going on behind the 
scenes and have your say on behalf of your child/ren. We are always happy to welcome 
parents and citizens to our meetings and look forward to seeing you!                                         

 
Want to know what goes on at a P&C meeting but can’t get there?    
Email us at warrimoopandc@gmail.com to receive a copy of the monthly meeting minutes 

 
CANTEEN  

 
Over the Counter items still available! 

Kirsty is doing an amazing job at continuing to provide over the counter options for the 
children to purchase at lunchtime – so please send money with the children if they would 

like to purchase these items. 
 

If you have any questions about the canteen please contact Emma on 0429 625 885. 

 
My School Lunch Box – www.myschoollunchbox.com.au 

 
 
What is My School Lunch Box?  
My School Lunchbox is a Blue Mountains business that has developed a business supplying school 
lunches to over 20 schools from the Blue Mountains and Penrith areas. The food is made locally in Leura 
and they are fully compliant with relevant food safety and hygiene regulations.  
 
How does it work?  
Parents order and pay for their child’s lunch order online by 8am on the lunch order day (Friday). The order 
is then made and packaged in 100% recyclable lunch boxes. It is labelled with the child’s names, class, 
school etc and delivered to the school just before lunch time. Cold food is kept cold with ice packs and hot 
food is kept warm in special boxes. The lunches will be distributed by parent volunteers (If you can help for 
1 hour please contact Emma – see details above). 
 
 
 
 

mailto:warrimoopandc@gmail.com
http://www.myschoollunchbox.com.au/


P&C News continued 
 
What is on the Menu?  
 
There is a wide variety of healthy and other options on the menu. The menu also offers a number of vegan 
and gluten free options and the food is prepared in a nut free kitchen. The menu can be viewed at 

www.myschoollunchbox.com.au/menu  
 

How do I order? 

To order you will need to set up an account at www.myschoollunchbox.com.au. 

1. Go to www.myschoollunchbox.com.au and click on ‘sign up’ in the top right corner of the web page 

2. You’ll need to create a username and password and put in your name and a contact phone number. 

(Hint: the password needs to be at least 8 characters, have a capital and a special character (@#$%*) 

in it - for example Warrimoo#) 

 

3. Once you do that login and go to the top right of the webpage and click on your name and select My 

Students 

 
4.  You then need to add your child by typing in their name, selecting Warrimoo Public School and 

their year. In the extra information box make sure you type in your child’s class, so that we can 

make sure the order goes to the correct classroom. Make sure you save your changes. 

 

5. You then need to place an order. You do this by selecting Place Order: 

 
6. Then you just scroll through the different options and select the option(s) you want to order and add 

the optional extras if you want them. For example with the sandwiches you can select what bread, 

and then extra fillings if you want them. This is also where you check/select the date for your order.  

 

7. Then after you have finished adding what you want to your order select pay now. You can pay with 

paypal or credit card. 

Orders need to be completed by 8am on Friday morning at the latest. If you are ordering close to 8am 

you may want to ring My School lunch box and confirm that they have received your order.  

If you are having trouble ordering or setting up an account you can contact Rae from My School Lunch 

Box on 0425 346 704 or by email info@myschoollunchbox.com.au.   
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P&C News continued 
 

SCHOOL BANKING 

Banking Day is Tuesday Morning 
(Drop Deposit Books in the Box in the Office) 

 
UNIFORM SHOP 

Every year in term 4 we have a change our opening hours to accommodate kindy transition 
mornings. All families are welcome to pop into uniform shop on the Friday mornings, this is not 

exclusively for kindy families! 
 

week 5 (15th November) - Thursday afternoon 2.30-3.15pm 
 

Week 6 (23rd November) - Friday morning 9.15-11am 
 

Week 7 (30 November) - Friday morning 9.15-11am 
 

Remaining dates for term 4 will be advised in the second half of term.  
 

If you have any school uniform items in the back of the drawer that your child has outgrown, we 
would love to receive your donations. Specifically at this time of year there is high demand for 

second hand size 4 & 6 items.  
 

As always you can place an order via email if our opening times don’t suit.  
 

Warrimoopsuniformshop@gmail.com 
 
 

See you at the uniform shop! 
 

Cheers, 
Julie & Lisa  

 
 

 

FUNDRAISING  
  

Big Bash Bush Dance Wrap-up: 
Such a fantastic night, the atmosphere was amazing we have had a few people give us 
some wonderful feedback. Thanks to the Gang Gang’s Bush Band for their wonderful music 
and calling, they really made it so that everyone could join in and have a go! If anyone is 
interested in the Bilby Linedancers Classes, please contact Penny Kelly on 47536031, or via 
email penelope.kelly@bigpond.com 
 

Crazy Camel: 
Thank you to everyone who placed their orders for the Crazy Camel calendars, cards, and 
family planners – they have been sent in and they will be handed out when they return. 
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Community News 

 
 
 


